G.W.R. PERFINS AT DIDCOT by David Scott

| have been informed by a Mr. R. K. Bird that some years ago he donated
a large amount of G.W.R. material to the Great Western Trust at Didcot,
which included a large number of G.W.R. Perfins mounted on cards with
Die numbers, and with many values of all reigns from QV to QEII.

These perfins can be seen by arrangement with Mr. Gray, the Curator
of the Small Relics Museum, or his deputy, Mr. Ranee, asking to see
Folder No. 5.

There is also a large number of Newspaper stamps - not perfinned -
that might be of interest.






